Good Evening,

This is Mrs. MclIntosh and it is Monday, December 3, 2018

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is: Whole Wheat Waffles, Turkey Bacon,
Salad Bar/Fruit, and White Milk. Cost is $5.00. Salad bar is available for

a student price of $2.50. They also have a fresh fruit cup every day except
Mondays for $1.00.

Activities taking place tomorrow are: 5:30-6:30 Mini Boys Basketball B Team;
6:30-8:00 Bantam Girls Basketball.

The last day for the cafeteria before the Christmas Break is Friday, December 14, 2018.

Our annual Christmas Dinner will be held on Monday, December 17, 2018. This is
free for all students & staff.

Friday, December 21, 2018 is the last day before Christmas Break. It will be a full
day for students.

Parents and families are invited to our annual Christmas Concert on Wednesday,
December 12, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. Storm date will be Friday, December 14t at the
same time.

We are looking for donations of old skipping ropes, balls, etc., that children could take
out on the playground. Also if anyone has any old games, Lego, Lincoln Logs, etc. that
they could donate to the school for children to play in the school during inclement
weather it would be greatly appreciated.

We are also looking for someone who is very crafty who could volunteer to make
some snowball targets for the playground.

Unfortunately, with our new communication system, we cannot set it to send our
messages by email first and then phone. If you wish to set your preferences on
School Messenger go to go.schoolmessenger.ca, login with your email address
and you can set your preferences whether you wish to receive by phone or email.
This information will also be put on our school website.

Our CCS Me to We Group is again collecting new pajamas for women and

children until December 5t for the 4" Annual Pajama Drive in Memory of

Emma Pearson. The Me to We Group would like to thank everyone that donated
pajamas and slippers. We have 28 so far. Next week is our last week with the big
celebration next Friday. Let’s see if we can reach 40! If you are shopping this weekend,
keep donating in mind.



Thank you and Have a Great Weekend!
Mrs. Mclintosh

New CCS Website
http://web1l.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx

To Access CCS Newsletters
http://webl.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx

School Closures
http://webl.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx
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